
Truro Tinnitus Support Group
Next Meeting:
Thursday 30th June 2022
10.00 – 12.00
Health and Wellbeing Innovation Centre on the RCH Treliske

The group is being organised by volunteers John and Sarah. Sarah says “I've suffered
with tinnitus for some time now and when we realised there was no BTA registered
support group in Cornwall, we thought it would be worth the effort to see what interest
there would be in forming one. We hope this will be the start of a thriving group for
mutual support and exchanging information”.
Colette Bunker, BTA Volunteer and Support Group Manager comments: “Being among
people who have tinnitus, listening to their experiences and how they manage it, can be
a tremendous help. I witness this first hand when attending group meetings. It is amazing
seeing the difference it makes to people, especially those who have recently been
diagnosed.”

For more information, or to let us know you’re coming, contact the organisers at:
cornwalltinnitus@btinternet.com

Guest Speaker -
Geoff Billings from RCHT Audiology


